
Greetings from District 4. 
 
Currently roughly half of our meetings are in-person and half are online.  
 
For public outreach, we have been distributing our outreach business cards with the local and 
WSO Al-Anon website addresses and hotline number to local police departments. Police chiefs 
have been glad to provide a resource that may help someone. The cards are a discrete way to 
pass out information about Al-Anon. We are also going to have an outreach booth at the local 
Farmer’s Markets this summer. It will be good to have an in-person presence out in the 
community again. 
 
Yours in Service, 
 
Kristine N. 
 
 


